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All	generators	of	electricity	should	be	paid	the	same	amount	for	there	electricity	
and	it	is	unscrupulous		to	pay	some	one	for	a	product	that	is	not	base	on	a	fair	
market	standard	.		
Solar	energy	is	to	be	encouraged	to	participate	in	the	system	other	wise	you	will	
see	people	going	off	grid	all	together	in	the	future.	
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